
 
 

 
 

Head Teacher   Mr Paul Lord     
Metropolitan Borough of Bury 

8th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our History topic on World War II, we are planning 
on showing the Year 6 children the film, Boy in the Striped 
Pyjamas tomorrow. We want the children to watch the film, as 

next week they will writing their own alternative ending. This 
film has a PG/12A certificate, if you do not wish your child to 
watch the film, please could you let us know by first thing 
tomorrow (9th Jan). 

Thanks, 

Mrs Hestford, Mrs Shikotra and Miss Duffy 

  


